
NAMI Regular Meeting Sept. 12, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:01 pm 
by President Mick Fiocchi. 

 

Those in attendance were: Mick Fiocchi, 

Mary Wright, Sue Janik, Mary Lee Cox, 
Dan Rondello, Bob Mangles, Mary 
Satterlee, Pat Marquart and Maggie 
Peterson. 

 

Absent were: Jim Skubal, Linda Renn, 

Jeanne Pederson, and Pam Morton. 

 

Minutes were approved with the 
following corrections: Clark changed to 
Krarup, and Mangles and Satterlee as 
motioner and second to approving Linda 
Jacobson as our Peer 
Specialist/Coordinator. 

 

Wright spoke on the Antigo 
presentation. 

 



Renn arrived at 6:08 pm 

 

Rondello reported on the steering 
committee. Things have been going 
wonderfully. We’ve had some new 
attendees. 

 

Rondello mentioned Hazelton books for 

the drop-in center, but the books have 

arrived free of charge. 

 

Janik passed out drop-in center 
schedules. 

 

Fiocchi passed out brochures. 

 

CT’s Deli will provide sandwiches for 
the drop-in center on the first Monday 
of the month according to Cox. 

 

Renn mentioned that she would not be 

able to get the sandwich board for the 
drop-in center. 



 

Wright made a motion to reimburse 
Janik for mileage for when she does 
peer support at the drop-in center. Cox 
seconded the motion, and the motion was 

approved. 

 

Wright stated that she is looking for 
people to donate items for the gala. 

 

Wright spoke about C.O.P.E. getting 
involved with the grand opening for the 
drop-in center. Phil Chard will not be 

able to make it. 

 

Satterlee gave the treasury report. As 
of Aug. 1, 2017 we had $10,646.92 in 
checking. $27, 467.31 

 

Wright made a motion to approve the 
treasury report. Janik seconded and the 
motion was approved. 

 



CIP will be in Spring, and perhaps CIT 
too according to Fiocchi. 

 

Wright reported that family-to-family 
will most likely resume in Spring. 

 

Fiocchi stated that peer-to-peer will 
probably resume in 2018. 

 

Upcoming speakers will be the following: 
Lloyd Gauthier; Rhinelander Police Chief 
in September. In Justin Pitlik in 
October. Maggie Peterson will be our 
speaker in November. 

 

Absences were excused for Morton, 

Skubal, and Pederson. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 


